
   

   Town of Southwest Ranches 
   13400 Griffin Road 
   Southwest Ranches, FL  33330 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF RECOMMENDED AWARD 

 
IN RESPONSE TO 

 
SOUTHWEST RANCHES TRANSIENT NON-COMMUNITY WATER 

SYSTEM (NTWS) EQUIPMENT MAINTENANCE & WATER 
MONITORING AND TREATMENT 

RFP No. 20-014 
 
 

On August 26, 2020, the Town of Southwest Ranches received one (1) response to its 
Request for Proposals (RFP) No. 20-014 relating to southwest ranches transient non-
community water system (TNWS) equipment maintenance & water monitoring and 
treatment. In accordance with the RFP, the Town intends to award a contract to the 
lowest responsive and responsible bidder whose bid meets the requirements of the RFP.  
After reviewing the bid submitted, the Town staff found All Water Service LLC. as the 
lowest responsive and responsible bidder. It is anticipated that the award 
recommendation and proposed contract will be considered on the October 22, 2020 Town 
Council’s Agenda. 
 
Recommended Award  
Based upon review of the submittal the Town Administrator recommends an award to 
the following vendor:   
 All Water Service LLC 
 
Copies: 
Posted on the Website 
Posted on Onvia/DemandStar 
 
 

Posted:  October 15, 2020 


